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Docket No. 50-272 
50-311 

Public Service Electric and Gas Company 
ATTN: Mr. Steven E. Miltenberger 

FEB O:; 1089 

Vice President and Chief Nuclear Officer 
P. o. Box 236 
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: NRC Combined Inspection Report No. 50-272/88-25; 50-311/88-25 

A special radiological controls inspection was conducted by Mr. R. L. Nimitz 
during the period November 30, 1988 - January 20, 1989. The purpose of the 
inspection was to review the circumstances and evaluations associated with two 
personnel hot particle contamination events which occurred at the Salem Station, 
Unit 2 on September 28, 1988 and October 18, 1988, respectively. Also reviewed 
were several previously identified NRC concerns. The findings of the inspection 
were discussed with Mr. L. Miller on December 2, 1988 and during a January 26, 
1989 telephone discussion . 

Within the scope of this inspection, one apparent violation of NRC requirements 
was identified and is discussed in the enclosed Appendix A, Notice of Violation. 
The violation involves failure to implement radiation protection procedures. 
The inspection also identified a number of weaknesses in the oversight of 
radiological work activities. This concern was previously discussed with your 
staff ( Reference Combined NRC Inspection Report No. 50-272/88-18; 
50-311/88-18) . 

The results of this inspection and the referenced inspection identified a clear 
need to strengthen routine radiological control practices, improve supervisory 
oversight and control of work, improve technician and supervisor understanding 
of procedure requirements and enhance the quality of procedures. Your December 
22, 1988 response to the previously referenced combined inspection and your 
December 27, 1988 response to a subsequent Combined NRC Inspection Report No. 
50-272/88-19; 50-311/88-20 indicate efforts are underway to address the concerns 
identified. Your efforts in these areas will be reviewed during future 
inspections. 

You are required to respond to the enclosed Notice of Violation and should 
follow the instructions contained therein . 
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Your cooperation with us is appreciated. 

-Enclosures: . 
1. Appendix A, Notice of Violation 
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Sincerely, 
::' : : : ":,'. \ ":c;~ 

FEB o ,,_·: , ;Qgg 

"~ :··"\ ... 
, '. ~} ' 

Ronald R. Bellamy, Chief 
Facilities Radiologic~l Safety 

and Safeguards Branch 

2. NRC Combined Inspection Report No. 50-272/88-25; 50-311/88-25 

cc w/encl~ 
Jack Urban, General Manager Fuels Department, Delmarva 
L. K. Miller, General Manager Salem Operations 
B. A. Preston, Manager, Licensing and Regulation 
General Manager, Nuclear Safety Review 
M.J. Wetterhahn, Esquire 
R. Fryling Jr., Esquire 
Scott B. Ungerer, Joint Generation Projects Department, 

Atlantic Electric Company 
Licensing Project Manager, NRR 
Public Document Room (PDR) 
Local Public Document Room (LPDR) 
Nuclear Safety Information Center 
NRC Resident Inspector 
State of New Jersey 

Power & Light Co .. 



~Public Service Electric and 
Gas Company 

bee w/encl~ 
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences) 
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o encl.) 
P. Swetland, DRP 
N. Dudley, DRP 
R. J. Bores, Technical Assistant, DRSS 
PAO (2) SALP Reports Only 
B. Clayton, EDO 
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